
CHRISTMAS HAMPER 
RAFFLE 

DONATIONS ARE SOUGHT FOR THE ANNUAL 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE TO BE DRAWN AT THE 

CHRISTMAS PARTY ON WEDNESDAY 9th 

DECEMBER 2020 

AS USUAL ONLY DRY ITEMS ARE REQUIRED.  

PERISHABLES ARE NOT SUITABLE.  

HOWEVER, VOUCHERS FOR PERISHABLES 

WILL BE ACCEPTED. 

ONCE AGAIN IT IS HOPED WE CAN RELY ON 

YOUR GENEROSITY TO FILL THIS HAMPER 

AND RAISE FUNDS FOR THE ASSOCIATION. 

GOODS CAN BE GIVEN TO THE MEMBERS OF 

THE ART SECTION.  DONATIONS ARE 

REQUIRED BY 23rd NOVEMBER 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE. 

M Lawler 
Secretary/ Treasurer 


